
October 2019 YN eLetter 

Good Day YNs: 
  
Welcome to your Worcester County Numismatic Society (WCNS) Young Numismatists October 2019 E-Letter.  We will 
have our next meeting at 6:15 p.m. on Friday October 11, 2019.  We had 7 YNs and 6 guests at our last meeting.  As 
always, PLEASE let me know if you are going or not, so we can start on time or wait if you are running a few minutes 
late! 
  
Last Meeting – September:  The Return of Sheriff mCCoin ! 
  
Last month we were honored with The Return of Sheriff mCCoin!  Sheriff mCCoin promoted 4 Deputies to Sheriffs of 
Ormsby County, Nevada!  Congratulations and Great Job!  Each Sheriff received a certificate, a 2018 Proof $1 Innovation 
Dollar and a genuine relic of the Wild West:  a ten-cent piece minted at the Carson City Mint!  I was happy to hear that a 
“W” minted quarter was found during the project!  Keep looking for them, they are out there.  Here is a picture of two 
new Sheriffs and their projects: 
   

 

Patrick without a "M"'s favorite quarter was the Hawaii Volcanoes.  Matt's favorite quarter was the 
Washington DC National Parks! 
  
Thank You's!  
A Big THANK YOU to David Oppelt, WCNS member, who was instrumental in supporting the theme by acquiring most of 
the CC rewards!   
 
Thank You to the anonymous donor who gave each YN a National Parks 2019 Texas "S" minted quarter!  (Not issued for 
circulation, costing more than twenty-five cents!)   
  
 
 
 



October’s Meeting:  
  
This month’s topic is “Paper or Plastic”.  Hmmm?  Any ideas! 
  
Website relating to coins etc.:  
  
This month's link relating to numismatics is https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pQsPx1OKKPo .  This link is to a short 
video about October’s topic.  It is only ~3 mins long. 
  
The Summer Adventure was the Show & Tell in September:  Pictures are in this and future emails! 
  
SHOW & TELL: 
  
Remember for Show and Tell, bring in ONE coin, set, or currency you would like to share with the club. It is O.K. if you do 
not have anything, want to show the same thing over and over, or just plain old forget. 
  
Wrap-Up 
Always remember to bring your "Short Snorter" to our meetings.  You'll never know when you will be asked to present 
your Short Snorters to receive a prize. 
  
Do you have any ideas for upcoming meetings? Let me know. 
  
Here is a list of potential (subject to change) topics for upcoming meetings: 
  
October 11:  Paper or Plastic � 

November 8:  Trading Places Part Deux 💰 

December  13:  Fun with Coins!🎄 
  
We meet at St. Joseph's Parish Center 68 Central Street Auburn. Take a look at the WCNS web site 
at http://worcestercoinclub.org/ for directions, pictures and link to our previous e-letters. 
  
As always, you can contact me by email: gluemark@gmail.com to discuss coins, notes or other ideas! 
  
Mark. 
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